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HB 818 provides that credit card payment may not be an insurer’s only method of payment to a health 
care provider for the provider’s health care services to a plan enrollee. 

http://docushare.humana.com/dsweb/Get/Document-265215/GHHK8E7EN.pdf 

Wisconsin AB 773 provides that the interest rate payable by an insurer on overdue claim payments has 
been reduced from 12% per year to 7.5% per year. 

http://apps.humana.com/marketing/documents.asp?file=3447808 

Connecticut HB 5383 extends the notice period before a participating provider's departure or removal 
from a provider network, and requires that health carriers and participating providers that are hospitals 
continue to abide by the terms of certain contracts for sixty days. 

http://apps.humana.com/marketing/documents.asp?file=3447821 
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